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The Germantown Community Library Board met on Tuesday, March 16, 2010, at the 
Germantown Community Library.   Chairman Tom Cates called the meeting to order at  
5:05 P.M. and a quorum was established. 
 
Present:   Tom Cates, John Drinnon, Hillery Efkeman, Eric Henager, Vince Hughes, Hesen 
Jabr, Margaret Owens and Don Riley, Friends of the Library Liasion. 
 
Staff Present:  Assistant City Administrator George Brogdon and Library Director Melody 
Pittman. 
 
CONSIDERATION OF JANUARY 19, 2010 MINUTES 
 
A motion was made by Eric Henager, seconded by Hesen Jabr, to approve the February 16, 
2010 minutes as distributed.  Motion approved. 
 
COMMENTS BY CHAIRMAN 
 
Chairman Cates spoke to the president of the Tennessee Genealogical Society and they would 
like to come the next meeting of the Library Board to talk about the possible library expansion 
and their status.  It was mentioned that Vince Hughes, Jim Bobo and Byron Crain will attend to 
speak to the Board.   
 
Mr. Cates said that George Brogdon had met with Ms. Clouse whose library privileges had been 
revoked.  Mr. Cates asked for volunteers to serve on a committee that would hear her appeal.  
Margaret Owens and Vince Hughes volunteered for the appeal committee.  
 
LIBRARY DIRECTOR’S REPORT 
 
Melody Pittman presented the library director’s report (copy attached to the minutes.)  
 
Vince Hughes announced that on April 17th the Tennessee Genealogical Society would host 
George Switzer at the Pickering Center beginning at 9:00 a.m.   Mr. Hughes said that Mr. 
Switzer is an exceptional speaker. 
 
ADJOURNED 
 
There being no further business, the meeting adjourned at 5:56 p.m. 
 


